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Commenter 1: European Transport workers Federation (ETF)– Gauthier Sturtzer, ETF alternate in the ATM/ANS.TEC– 09 August 2018 

 

Comment # 1  

As in several former workshop, ATCO representatives already specified that the UM120 shouldn't be used in operational use, we believe that the DM89 shouldn't be 

used. So the EASA DM89 Deviation to CS-ACNS should be published, this DM message is not currently used in operational airs 

EASA response: Noted – No change in the Condition 

 

 


